From: nelsonramos510@gmail.com

To: Dermody, Bill (CI-StPaul)
Subject: Testimony
Date: Friday, February 18, 2022 4:15:08 PM

Think Before You Click: This email originated outside our organization.

I Nelson ramos who lives on 715 plum street does not improve of this reestablishment of auto sales because it will
take the bit of tranquility that this neighborhood has and i don’t think it’s the right area for an auto sale. My number
is if you want to contact me. I’'m sorry but I really don’t want to see something like this. I believe that it
will bring unwanted danger to this neighborhood.

Thank you for listening to my opinion. Sincerely Nelson ramos

Sent from my iPhone





